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March 24, 1986

G. J. Morgan
999 18th Street, Suite 1000
Denver, Colorado 80202

RE: #2-19 Peroulis
N1/2 NW NW 19-8N-92W

- Gentlemen:

On September 12, 1984 the Commission issues Order No. 289-6
approving the subject well and on October 9, 1984, Permit No.
84-1458 was issued for the well. Since that time we have
contacted you several times regarding the information on the
well. To date we have had no response from you.

Rule 306 of the rules and regulations of the Commission provide
that within thirty (30) days after the completion of any well,
the owner or operator shall transmit to the Director the well
completion or recompletion report and log (OGCC Form 5). Rule
305 provides that notice must be given to the Director when an
operator expects to recomplete a well, abandon a well or change
plans. On OGCC Form 4, we need a final P & A and cement
verification. Further, Section 34-60-121 of the Colorado
Revised Statutes states that any person who violates any rule
of the Commission shall be subject to a penalty of not more
than one thousand dollars ($1,000.00) for each violation and
for each day that such violation continues.

I am not interested in seeking a penalty, but merely bringing
your well file up-to-date; however, if I have received no
response from you within fifteen (15) days following receipt of
this letter, I intend to take the matter to the Commission.
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If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

) Ui Kb

William R. Smith, P.E.
Director
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